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caring a&out you &your environment

Off ice of the Chairperson

4 August 1999

Nigel Gould

The Chairman
CentrePort Limited
PO Box 794
WELLINGTON

Dear Nigel
1999/00 Statement of Corporate Intent

At yesterday’s Policy and Finance Committee meeting, the Committee considered
CentrePort’s draft Statement of Corporate Intent for 1999/2000.

At the same meeting, the Council received a number of submissions from interested
members of the public in relation to the potential future use of the Kaiwharawhara
reclamation (copies of submissions and correspondence attached). The Council did
ask that I communicate these community concerns to the Directors.

I’m sure Councillors would appreciate an early opportunity for a further briefing on
the property development plan and, in particular, the Company’s plans for the future
use of the Kaiwharawhara reclamation.

Perhaps the Directors might also wish to add into the draft Statement of Corporate
Intent the company’s intention to continue to act as a good corporate citizen through
meeting its environmental obligations.

Yours sincerely

STUART MACASKILL
Chairman
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